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On behalf of The Injector Editorial Board, I am very excited to reach you 

it the first issue of The Injector. The aim of The Injector is to promote 

research, developments, and innovations for all field of the medicine. 

It takes knowledge, personal attention and effort to produce useful science 

on human health, but it is a universal responsibility to disseminate the 

obtained science. Valuable scientific works and produced science are 

crowned when they are sufficiently disseminated, known and applied. The 

Injector is going on a scientific travel to contribute to the spread of 

science and publish valuable studies that will contribute to human health. 

The most important guidelines of The Injector on this travel will be 

universal ethical values and the desire to be useful to humanity. 

I would like to give you some brief information about articles in our first 

issue. Baber presented a review showing the impact of the COVID-19 

pandemic on health workers in the countries with the highest number of 

cases in the world. Öztürk et al. presented an interesting review about 

auriculotherapy. Şahin et al. presented a bibliometric study on cytokines 

and cytokine storming in COVID-19 patients. Topcu et al. presented a 

rare case report about malignant thyroid tumor. Coşar et al. presented an 

important case report about congenital chloride diarrhea. Onganlar 

presented an important letter about nonsurgical correction of congenital 

ear deformities.  

We have plans to publish important ideas and approaches of honorable 

and experienced authors as editorial articles in every issue of The 

Injector. Informing to the young authors about effective article writing 

will serve the principles of our journal, which was established to 

encourage the production of science. In addition, The Injector aims to 

protect scientific ethical values and deontological sensitivity in 

accordance with the principles of the organization. The Injector aims to 

publish high-quality and up-to-date articles that will contribute positively 

to human health and generate new scientific discussions. 

Finally, I would like to thank all the researchers who submitted articles to 

The Injector on behalf of the Editorial Board. I hope that the number of 

researchers submitting articles will increase to support this scientific 

journey of The Injector. 
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